26 September 2013

Dear Parents,

Further to my letter of the 24th September regarding industrial action,
I can now confirm that the school will only be open to children in 3HS
and 4CH on Tuesday 1st October. I am satisfied that I have the staffing
levels and procedures securely in place to ensure that the children in
these classes can be kept safe and well. This is not the case for the
remainder of the school and any child not in these classes will not be
allowed into school.

I am aware of the disruption that this will inevitably cause, but cannot
guarantee that other children will be sufficiently supervised and their

health and safety is my prime concern on this day.

Regards,

Mark Pratt
Head Teacher



